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Open Forums: “Whom Shall We Serve?”
 


Due to State budget cuts, the College is facing drastic reductions 
to the number of students 


we will be able to serve.  These two forums will allow all 
members of the campus to 


share views on what our core courses and services should be 
over the next few years.


 
The agenda will include:


•        An overview of college 
budget reductions
•        A brief description of 
current student demographics
•        Results of campus studies 
on success, retention, and 
persistence
•        Q & A
•        Discussion on “Whom Shall 
We Serve?”
 


Dates and Locations:
Wednesday, February 2, 12:00 – 1:00


LRC Multipurpose Room
 


Wednesday, February 9, 12:00 – 1:00
LRC Room 110 (Teaching and Learning Center)
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